
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No.314 (24-25) 

26th June, 2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: Chinese Incense-Making Workshop 

 

We cordially invite your child to participate in a Chinese Incense-Making workshop, which aims to 

promote appreciation of traditional Chinese culture and craftsmanship among students. This workshop 

forms part of our ongoing efforts to enhance students’ understanding and appreciation of traditional 

Chinese arts and culture. The event will offer a valuable opportunity to explore the cultural origins, 

symbolic meanings, and artisanal techniques associated with incense-making in Chinese heritage. 

Students will receive guided instruction and hands-on experience in crafting their own incense. Details 

are as follows: 

 

Date 4th July, 2025 (Friday) 

Time 2:00 p.m.  - 3:00 p.m. 

Venue Room B305, St. Louis School 

Fee Free 

 

 

We strongly recommend your child take part in this meaningful activity. Please fill in the reply slip 

and return it to Miss CHEUNG Ka Ki on or before 2nd July, 2025. Should you have any enquiries, please 

contact Miss CHEUNG Ka Ki at 2546 0117. 

 

    Miss CHEUNG Ka Ki 

       for Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip 

Re: Chinese Incense-Making Workshop 
 

Dear Principal, 

 

I *allow / do not allow my child ___________________________ of Class ______ (No. _____) 

to take part in the Chinese Incense-Making Workshop. 

 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian : _________________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian : _________________________ 

Emergency Contact Number : _________________________ 

Student’s Mobile Number : _________________________ 

Date : _________________________ 

 

* Please delete as appropriate. 
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